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Reception Visit to Northumberland College Zoo 
Tuesday 19th March 2024 

 
This term, children in Reception will be going on a visit to Northumberland College Zoo.  On 
this trip the children will be learning about baby animals and what they need to grow, life 
cycles and will also include a handling session in the reptile room.  
 
Please read the information in the table below about what children will need on the day. 
 

Class & Date Reception – Mrs Burke’s and Mrs Lydon’s class. 
Tuesday 19th March 2024 

Time/Duration Leaving School at 9am; Pupils will be back in school for 3pm – 
please note if the bus is late we will update parents via 
Twitter/text message. 

Venue Northumberland College Zoo, Ponteland 

Packed lunch required? Packed lunches will be required for all children – please note we 
are a nut free school. 

Clothing to be worn 
 
 

Children are asked to wear school uniform for this trip as well as 
sturdy shoes and a coat. 
 
 

Cost The cost for this visit is £19 per pupil and £9.50 for those children 
eligible for Free School Meals. 

 
The school holds a Parental Consent (EV4) Form for all visits.  Please inform us of any changes 
to details. 
 
*If you would prefer that your child does not handle the reptiles, please let the School Office 
know by Friday 8th March. 
 
**Please note, this trip has been subsidised by School Funds and therefore the final balance is 
£19 or £9.50 per child. 
 
Please make payment via your Arbor account no later than Monday 18th March.  
 


